Attending:

Connie Angstadt Marilyn Bochnak

Megan Everett Father John Fallon

Ann Mayhall Sean Monte

Catherine Moore Laurie Wood

Topics Discussed:

- PTO
 - Sean shared the PTO budget.
 - o The Auction Fund Raiser was very successful with record earnings.
 - Sports Committee
 - Basketball season just ended. There was great participation. Several teams placed in the top 3 for the season and several were very successful in the Toy Bowl Tournament.
 - Soccer registration ended and the season is about to start.
 - Elementary and Middle School Connie Angstadt provided information related to the our school:
 - The Diocesan SACS visit (for re-accreditation) occurred in early March. The committee visited six schools in the diocese in March, including POP. Parishioners/Parents also participated in meetings with the SACS committee at the Diocesan Office.
 - The school will participate in the IOWA test in April. Eighth graders will take the test this year.
 - A "Lead" teacher will be designated in the Preschool to coordinate activities.
 - The proposed school calendar for 2015 2016 was reviewed and approved.
 - Staffing and curriculum needs were discussed.

- Faith Formation
 - o Megan discussed the current faith formation activities.
 - o The Board discussed ideas for increasing participation.
 - o Board
 - Several Board Members have terms that are expiring soon.
 - An announcement will be placed in bulletin.
 - Potential officers were discussed.

Future FFB meetings are scheduled on:

• 05/06